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NOTICE

Board Safety Committee Meeting
In light of the current situation with respect to COVID-19, the next Board Safety Committee Meeting, scheduled for  August 21, 2020, at 9:00 a.m. will be live streamed at https://www.metrarail.com/about-metra/leadership/board-meetings.
Individuals will not be permitted to physically attend the meeting.  
Please call 312-322-6962 if you have any questions.

Metra is the registered service mark for the Commuter Rail Division of the Regional Transportation Authority.
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